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George A. Faber, Il
Director of Visual and Performing Arts
807 West Glennwood P.O. Box 2035
Tyler, Texas 75710
903.262.1069

Tyler Independent School District

To Whom It May Concern:

My name is George Faber and | am the Director of Visual and Performing
Arts for the Tyler Independent School District. | am writing this to let you
know that Mr. Chinn is much appreciated here in Tyler ISD. | met Mr.
Kenneth Chinn on November 12, 2013 for the first time at his Wells Fargo
office in Longview, Texas. Since that time he has been helping our after
school programs on two of our elementary campuses in Tyler, Texas. The
smiles on the students’ faces are priceless when they learn they do not
have to share their guitars and can practice without worrying about
someone else wanting the guitar. These afterschool programs help to
motivate students to come, participate and stay in school. The Chinn
Guitar Project has provided acoustic guitars, electric guitars, tuners, picks
and books for the students and teachers on two of our campuses. Other
campuses are asking now when they will be able to start a guitar after
school programs.

Sincere/ly/
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